
REOPENING PROCEDURES AND GUIDELINES

ADULT BIBLE STUDY, Wednesdays at 6:15 pm
COMMITTEES/TEAMS and other SMALL GROUPS have the option to meet at the
church.  Chairpersons and small group facilitators will determine whether to meet in
person or keep their group virtual for now.

Use the back entrance, across from the parking garage.
Enter NO EARLIER than 10 minutes prior to the scheduled start time.
Wear a mask/face covering, correctly and at all times, when in the building.
Sit at a table in Fellowship Hall.  Seats will be limited to 3 chairs per table.  Do not
move the chairs to other tables.
Please respect the FBC guidelines and respect that others may have different levels
of comfort than you.  Wear your mask and physically distance yourself from others
for now.  Even if you feel comfortable without a mask or in approaching your
neighbors, others may not.  

Gatherings are limited to Fellowship Hall for now.
Hand sanitizer is available at the back entrance and in Fellowship Hall.
Tables will be sanitized before and after Bible study and any other meetings.

FBC STRONGLY encourages only those who are FULLY vaccinated to begin
attending in-person gatherings at this time.
RESPECT each other.  Respect those who are not ready to return in person, yet. 
 Respect those who are ready to be in the building.  Respect the guidelines and
procedures.
The reopening process is a FLUID PROCESS.  At any time, the plan may need to
change.  Be flexible when necessary.
VIRTUAL Bible study will still happen at 6:15 pm on Wednesdays and remains a valid
method to learn, grow, and worship.
The building is still closed to in-person traffic throughout the week except for the
pre-approved, scheduled times.

On Wednesday, April 28, First Baptist Church will begin the process of reopening the
building to church events.  Please carefully read all procedures and guidelines.

WHO WILL MEET AT FBC BEGINNING APRIL 28

WHAT TO DO IF YOU ATTEND 

OTHER SAFETY PRECAUTIONS TAKEN BY FBC

OTHER CRITIAL INFORMATION

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT THE FBC OFFICE AT
502.227.4528 OR INFO@FBCFRANKFORT.CHURCH. 



SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP AND SUNDAY SCHOOL
Sunday school and FBC's Sunday morning worship service are set to begin, in-person,
on June 6.  Guidelines and procedures for the re-opening will be published 7-10 days in
advance.

MUSIC MINISTRY 
Rev. Richard Summers is currently making plans to begin handbell rehearsals and choir
rehearsals on Wednesday, May 19.  Quartet, or smaller, size instrumental groups may
soon begin practicing together, also.  If you are interested in joining one of FBC's music
ministry groups, please contact Richard.  He can add you to his distribution list so you
are aware of the guidelines and procedures for music ministry,

CHILDREN'S MINISTRY
Rev. Amanda Standiford is in contact with parents of children to understand the
comfort level of families.  She'll be aided by her children's ministry team to make plans
for the summer.

YOUTH MINISTRY
Rev. Marcus Pernell is in contact with parents of youth to understand the comfort level
of families.  He'll be aided by his youth ministry team to make plans for the summer.

MISSIONS MINISTRY
Michelle Carroll, in cooperation with the missions ministry team, is working to continue
all mission aspects at FBC and analyze the process of returning to in-person missions
events as opportunity allows.

MORE INFORMATION
If you would like more information regarding any ministry at FBC and/or that ministry's
plans for regathering, please call  502.227.4528 or contact any staff member directly.

REOPENING TO IN-PERSON SUNDAY 
WORSHIP AND OTHER FBC MINISTRIES


